
JACKSON TRUSTEES OF THE TRUST FUNDS MEETING NOTICE, 
Friday, December 4, 2020, 10:30 AM 

 
The Trustees of the Trust Funds will have a conference call phone meeting Friday, December 4, 
2020, 10:30 AM in order to review the following withdrawal requests from the Board of 
Selectmen: 
 
$10.000 from the Mark Hammer Fire Department Fund (0074) for purchase of an all-terrain 
utility vehicle. Invoice attached from DaSilva Motors, Moultonborough, NH.  
 
$16,363.54 from the Police Department Cruiser Capital Reserve Fund (0027) for electronics for 
new police cruiser. Invoice attached from Ossipee Mountain Electronics, Moultonborough, NH. 
 
$73,790.000 from the Highway Truck Capital Reserve Fund (0068) for body and hydraulic work 
for new plow truck. Invoice attached from Tenco Industries, Barre, Vt. 
 
Any other withdrawals as requested. 
 
Additional Business: 
 
Cemetery deposits and any other deposits for appropriations to the funds. 
 
 
The Trustees will also discuss any other administrative issues that come before the Board. 
 
Anyone wishing to comment or discuss any issues with the Trustees can contact us at the 
following emails. 
hmatesky@hotmail.com, for Helene; jacksonlodge@yahoo.com for Chris McAleer and  
Dan Andrews at jxndan84@msn.com   
 
Helene Matesky 
December 1, 2020  
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